
Providing Feedback 

Public commentary on this Exposure Draft will help shape the final version of the Standards, which is 

expected to be issued in November 2021. Comments should be provided in the designated response 

form and submitted to standards@cfainstitute.org. Questions for the Standards’ intended users are 

posed in the Introduction.  You may address as few or as many of the Exposure Draft’s questions as you 

wish. A complete list of the Exposure Draft questions appears in Appendix C. This Exposure Draft and the 

designated response form are available here on the CFA Institute website. 

The deadline for providing feedback is 14 July 2021. Comments received after 14 July 2021 will not be 

considered. Unless otherwise requested, all comments will be posted on the CFA Institute website.  

Guidelines for submission  

Comments are most useful when they: 

• directly address a specific issue or question, 

• provide a rationale and support for the opinions expressed, and 

• suggest alternative solutions in the event of disagreement.  

Positive comments in support of a proposal are equally as helpful as those that provide constructive 

suggestions for improvement. 

Requirements for submission 

In order for comments to be considered, please adhere to the following requirements: 

• Insert responses to numbered questions in the designated areas of the response form.  

• Assign a unique file name to your response form before submitting. 

• Provide all comments in English.  

• Submit the response form as a Microsoft Word document. 

 

mailto:standards@cfainstitute.org
https://www.cfainstitute.org/en/ethics-standards/codes/esg-standards

